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Friday 16th September 2022

Dear Parents/Carers,

It has been the first full week of school this week so I imagine all your children are ready for a long weekend!

Bank Holiday

Just a reminder that school will be closed on Monday 19th September out of respect for Her Majesty the Queen. The children have learnt a lot about the life of Queen Elizabeth II through special assemblies this week. School reopens on Tuesday.

Staff News

Katy, who has worked at our school for a number of years supporting children with SEN, is leaving school at the end of this month as she has a new job on the pastoral team at a Leeds High School. We all wish her well in her new job and thank her for all her hard work at Spring Bank. We are currently advertising for a new Year 3 teaching assistant on the Leeds City Council website.

Training Day

I would like to give you advance notice of our next training day which will be on Friday 14th October. The staff have worked very hard on our school curriculum since our last OFSTED inspection, and we will be using the day to finalise our curriculum plans.

Parent Council

A reminder that next week on Thursday 22nd September we will be having a coffee morning at 9am for parents who are interested in joining our new Parent Council or lending their support to school in other ways. Or just fancy popping in for coffee and tea and a chat! I’m attaching a letter from Marion Harrison about the new parent council and there is a box at the top of the steps up to school for your suggestions.

Clubs and Music lessons

Clubs and Music lessons have started again in school this week with more clubs due to start in the next two weeks. Some of our clubs are free and some need to be paid for. Please can you ensure that clubs and music lessons are paid for before they start. Thank you for your support with this!

Parking

Just a reminder please to make sure you park considerately on Spring Road before school and at home times. We have reinstated the orange barrier outside the gates as a reminder not to reverse into the gates to turn during these times of the day. 

Please do not hesitate to contact me at a.houldsworth@springbankprimary.org if you have any questions or queries. Have a lovely long weekend!

Amy Houldsworth

Acting Headteacher

DATES FOR THE DIARY

INSET Days for this academic year: 

Friday 14th October 2022

1 more TBA

Monday 5th June 2023

Dates for this half term: 

Monday 19th September School Closed for the Queen’s funeral

Thursday 23rd September Parent Council Launch /Coffee Morning

Friday 30th September Clothes Share Parents’ Evenings

Tuesday 11th October – Thursday 13th October

Monday 17th October Owl Visit to EYFS

Future dates:

Tuesday 13th December KS2 Christmas Performance

Wednesday 14th December Reception Nativity & KS2 Christmas Performance

 Monday 1st May – Friday 26th May is KS1 SATs assessments. 

Monday 8th May 2023 – Friday 8th May 2023 KS2 SATs assessments.
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Email: hello@springbankprimary.org


Website: www.springbankprimary.org





Spring Road, Leeds LS6 1AD


Tel 204 3120   Fax 204 3121








